
 
 

From the Office of Athletics 

 

 
142 Laverack Avenue – Lancaster, New York 14086 

www.smhlancers.org – 716.683.4824 – lancer@smhlancers.org 

 

 

To Winter Student Athletes and Parents: 

 

 We would like to take this opportunity to formally invite you to this year’s Winter Sports 

Awards Banquet.  On this day, we will recognize all of the student-athletes at St. Mary’s High 

School who participated in a sport this winter. This year’s banquet will take place at St. Mary’s 

High School in the Gus on Wednesday, March 21st at 6:00 p.m.  The cost of the banquet is 

$12.00 for the student athlete and $15.00 per additional person (everyone must purchase a 

ticket, including student athletes).  The banquet menu will be buffet style provided by Frank’s 

Grille, along with refreshments and dessert.  The winter banquet will include some highlights 

and recaps of each team’s season, along with the presentation of major awards to our athletes.  

 

 To secure your place, please submit the bottom portion of this letter and either cash or a 

check (made out to St. Mary’s High School) and return it to the athletic office by Monday, 

March 12th.  On the outside of the envelope, please include the name of your student athlete, 

Attention: “Winter Sports Banquet.”  All attendees will be added to our guest list which will be 

the source of entry at the banquet.  No tickets will be provided for this event.   

 

 It is important that you return this as soon as possible, so that we can get an accurate 

count of people attending.  If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact me, at 

Bheist@smhlancers.org, 683-4824 x235.  Thank you for your time and I hope to see you there. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Brittany Heist 

Athletic Director 

 

 

 

Student Athlete: ________________________ Sport(s): __________________________ 

 

Total number attending Banquet: __________ Total amount enclosed: __________ 
 


